
 

As we reflect this week for 

Remembrance, some of our pupils 

represented the school beautifully at the 

War Horse Memorial.  Thankyou to those 

children. 

We look forward to seeing your children 

dressed in yellow / spotty / Pudsey theme 

next Friday (18TH November) to raise 

awareness of Children in Need.  All 

donations will be split between the 

charity and our pupils at school to use the 

funds to purchase a reading shed for the 

main school playground. 

Mrs Wright, Head Teacher 

 

 

Golden Book Award Winners 
 

 

Class 
 

‘Golden Child’ 
 

Team Morris 
Avah-Rae 

Izabela-Rose 

Team Holmes 
Bobby 

Tommy 

Team Aveyard 
Blake 

Mia 

Team Finch 
Luna 

Nigella 

STARR Betsy 

 

Diary dates… 
 

Date Event 
Monday 14th 

– Friday 18th 

November 

 

Anti-Bullying week – 

Friendship week 

throughout the week in 

school. 

Thursday 17th 

November 

Tram Aveyard – Trip to 

Leeds Synagogue 

Friday 18th 

November 

 

 

Children in Need - £1 

donation ‘get dressed up 

theme’ (‘Dress up’ or 

wear 

yellow/spotty/Pudsey 

ears). 

Friday 9th 

December 

Wakefield Hospice 

Sponsored Reindeer Run. 

Monday 12th 

December 

Team Holmes Nativity -

2pm 

Tuesday 13th 

December 

EYFS Nativity – 10am 

Wednesday 

14th 

December 

Xmas dinner. 

KS2 carols – TBC 

Christmas Jumper Day 

 

Weekly Attendance 

(National expectation = 96%) 
 

 

Class 
 

 

% 
 

Place 

Team Morris 92% 3rd 

Team Holmes 95% 2nd 

Team Aveyard 96% 1st 

Team Finch 91% 4th 

Whole School 94% 
 

Raffle winner 
 

Natanial  

Streethouse School Newsletter 

11th November 2022 
 



 

 

 

TEAM MORRIS: EARLY YEARS 

This week in Team Morris we have been finding out 

about why we wear poppies. The children have 

asked some great questions. The children have 

made some poppies in the playdough and in the 

creative area. They have also counted how many 

poppies there were in maths. In Forest School the 

children took part in some remembrance themed 

activities and finished the session by making poppies 

in the woods. The children have also been finding 

out more about the properties of shapes, the 

Reception children did some problem-solving activities 

where they had to make triangles with lollipop sticks. Well 

done Team Morris some brilliant learning this week. 

TEAM HOLMES: Y1/2 

We have had a lovely week in Team Holmes! We 

have been learning about the story of Rama 

and Sita and the celebration of Diwali. The 

children have been so creative and have made 

their own diva lamps in forest schools. In maths 

we have been recognising coins and notes. All 

our children have used the properties of the 

coins and notes to help with their recognition. 

We have also begun our Design technology 

topic this week, the children have been 

investigating different decorations so they can 

eventually sew their own Christmas bauble. 

TEAM AVEYARD: Y3/4 

This week we have continued to 

look at the impact that 

deforestation is having on the 

Amazon Rainforest and the 

indigenous people who live there. 

In geography we started to 

research the animals who call the 

rainforest home and created a 

research project. 

 

 
 

 
GENERAL REMINDERS 
 

JOTTER APP 

Please sign up to the Jotter App for the 

school so that you never miss a 

notification. You can go to your App 

Store on your phone and download 

‘Jotter App’ and select Streethouse 

Primary, WF7 6DJ. 
 

FEEDING HUNGRY MINDS 

Please ensure your child’s account 

remains in credit to ensure they receive a 

dinner each day. 

Any problems, please let us know! We will 

be happy to help you.  

 
    

 

               

TEAM FINCH: Y5/6 

What a week Team Finch! We've cracked the bus 

stop division method - or have we? There has been 

some fantastic reasoning and problem solving skills 

this week in Maths. Well done to all.  

 

In English - we have begun Animal Farm. What a 

book! Look out for some persuasive speeches next 

week.  

 

In Science this week we have been classifying 

animals - and working out how Scientists split them 

up. Do we know our anthropods from our 

annelids?  

 

Special mentions to Luna and Nigella - great 

weeks for them.  

 

 

 

 

 

SAFEGUARDING 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Morris and our Safeguarding Officers are 

Mrs Wright & Mrs Light. If you have any concerns regarding the welfare of any child, 

please be aware that they are available to speak to in school. 

THE HIVE (A message from Mrs Light) 

 

 

A big thankyou to all parents for 

supporting the Halloween Disco and to 

the parents who came to help.  We 

raised an amazing £230.48. 
 

                        


